
  
For clarifications please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

April 29, 2022        VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2022-0002 – Independent Electricity System Operator 
 Proposed fees for the fiscal year 2022 

Issues List Submissions of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 

In accordance with Procedural Order No.1 in the above noted proceedings these are our 
comments with respect to the proposed issues list of the IESO. 
 
VECC supports and endorses the submissions of Board Staff and AMPCO, both of whom seek to 
include issues as agreed to and subsequently as approved by the Board in prior fees proceeding. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 

 
 
Email copy: 
Devon Huber Director, Regulatory Affairs  
Devon.Huber@ieso.ca 
Ms. Miriam Heinz, Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 
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